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Dear Mr Hayes

| am writing to advise you of the proposed relocation of the Oral Health Business Unit, South Western
Sydney Local Health District (SWSLHD) which has the potential to directly affect your members.

South Western Sydney Local Health District has been advised that the Rosemeadow Community
Health Centre requires additional vacancy to prioritise their clinical work for their services. In order
to assist, Oral Health Services proposes the relocation of existing staff within the Business Unit, from
Rosemeadow Community Health Centre to our new office space at 1 Bolger Street, Campbelltown
NSW 2560. As the office space is currently being prepared, the proposed relocation is scheduled to
occur throughout March 2023.

The relocation will allow for better collaboration between business teams and will deliver an imminent
focus on person-centred care to ensure consistency and high-quality service is provided throughout
all patient journeys. Oral Health Services empowers staff and will continue to support their safety,
health and wellbeing through continuous learning, mentoring and developing the capabilities of all
staff to fulfil their potential.

To ensure the proposed changes have the input of employees, consultation is being planned, in line
with the consultative provisions of the Health Employees’ Conditions of Employment (State) Award
2022, | am writing to invite you to attend a virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams with employees to
discuss the proposed changes on Tuesday 28" February 2023 at 11am and to provide any
comments regarding the proposed changes within two weeks from the date of this meeting.
Alternatively | would be happy to meet to discuss this matter further with your representatives prior
to this meeting.

If you would like to discuss the proposed changes further please do not hesitate to contact me by
email Ravi.Srinivas@health.nsw.gov.au or by phone 8738 9073.

Yours sincerely

Associate Professor (Dr) Ravi Srinivas
Director, Oral Health Services
SWSLHD

Date: 2\ /(‘)Z / 0L

South Western Sydney Local Health District acknowledges the traditional owners of the land.
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